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As an Oregonian born and raised and an Army veteran who served over seas to 

defend our country I know something about swearing an oath to support and defend 

the constitution.  I am sickened to see the news everyday reporting so much crime in 

our state and see the growing lawlessness. But I am equally upset to hear and see 

over and over how crimes are going un punished. In this environment where crime is 

rising and going unpunished, I fail to see how adding new laws that only affect the 

law abiding citizen does anything but make more good citizens unarmed and 

defenseless when it seems this new environment requires the opposite.  

I am opposed to SB348. 

 


